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ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR FRIDAY FEB 8, 2019 

 

 
CAFETERIA: 
Today’s special in the Pacers Bistro is: 

Chicken Bacon Burger with Fries 

Wicked Thai Soup 

 

SPORTS: 

Calling all basketball players – girls & boys.  The Delta Police 3 on 3 is happening on 
April 5th and 6th.  If you are interested in playing, come to the office on next Thursday at 
lunch to sign up! 
 
The Sr. Boys battled against Clayton Heights last night where the game was close until 
the last few minutes of the 4th quarter. Despite injuries and players away, the team 
came together to put a heart-felt effort into the closing minutes of the game. The Sr. 
Boys play their next home game vs Brookswood next week. Great job Pacers and thank 
you to all the crowd support! 

  

CLUBS 

 The Ski & Snowboard Club will be going to Whistler in March.  If you are 

interested in going, please see Mr. Farrelly in room 1704.  The deadline for the 

deposit payment TODAY.    

 

 

OTHER: 

A reminder to all 30 Hour Famine participants to go to the Guitar Room today at lunch 

for a special concert.  There will be door prizes given out and there are rumours of a 

surprise "teacher" performance! 

 

The Interact Club will be selling Flowergrams to send on Valentines day.  $2 each or 3 
for $5.  Look for the table set up in the foyer.  Proceeds from sales will go to charity. 
 
If you happened to miss the Fitness Testing Day last week then sign up and come to 
Flex on Monday Feb 11th. See you there! 
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Today, many students at Delta Secondary School are taking part in the 30 Hour 
Famine.  They are doing this to raise money for the sponsorship of a Kindergarten 
Classroom in Tekera, Uganda and for a scholarship program for needy children in 
Nicaragua.  In many parts of the world, it is not always possible for children to receive a 
good education or, even to go to school at all.  The IFA and Human Rights Club would 
like to send out a HUGE thank you to all students and staff taking part in this event.  
The funds raised today will change the lives of many children, and their families, in 
Nicaragua and Uganda.  
 
Nick Trowborst please come to the office. 
 
 


